
 

   ### 

     About CRUHSD: 

Our district office is located in Bullhead City, Arizona with schools located in both Bullhead City and Mohave Valley. 

With the motto of our district being Achievement For All; we are proud of our motivated students, outstanding staff, 

and dedicated administrators that everyday ensure our motto’s philosophy is being accomplished!  

 

 

 

  CRUHSD DEBATE RESCHEDULED IN ATTEMPT TO ACCOMMODATE GRACE HECHT 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    

Tuesday, June 25, 2024 

  

Michael Jake Carter 

Director of Community Engagement                                                

CRUHSD 

  

Bullhead City, AZ – Our district was pleased that Mr. Scotty McClure and Mr. Rick 

Lettman quickly accepted our initial invitation to participate in a debate between 

candidates for Mohave County Supervisor. Unfortunately, Mrs. Hecht declined to 

participate.  

We once again encourage all 3 candidates to face the voters at the Anderson Auto Group 

Fieldhouse on July 9th at 6:00 PM. We have asked the candidates to RSVP by close of 

Business on July 3rd. We will let everyone know their responses and hopefully all 

candidates running for this office will participate in this opportunity. 

 

 

 


